

Minutes of the Sport Development Subcommittee meeting held 7th May, 2018

Item	Issue	Discussion (Include sufficient detail to allow the matter to be understood by a 3 rd party)	Action & by whom
1.	Welcome & Apologises		
		In attendance: Julie Newsome (JN), John Armstrong (JA) Anne Polsoni (AP). Meeting Held via Greymouse – commencing at 7.45pm.	
2.	Approval and Confirmation of previous minutes		
		26 th March, 2018 Minutes moved by JA seconded by JN.	
3.	Bank Statement		
		Balance \$18544.47. Now is \$19698.70 can we ask why the increase.	MQ
4.	General Business		
	4.1 Junior Development Funds	Funds to Speedway was for coaching only. All ok.	
	4.2 Wow Rd2	Wow womens series – look into why there was a Club Da scheduled for Tivoli on the same weekend as the Goondiwindi round.	MQ
	4.3 Web page	AP is going to email office with regards to changes we have asked for.	MQ
	4.4 Other MQ Subcommittee assistance / interaction	Request MQ office send communication to other subcommittees asking for ideas of what we can help them with.	MQ
	4.5 Communication with coaches	Memo to be sent to coaches asking them to ensure they are giving the correct information to riders.	
	4.5 Raffle	Any further info with regards the raffle?	MQ
5.	Next Meeting & close		
		Meeting closed: 8:15pm. Next meeting at 7.30pm – 4 th June, 2018.	